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NEXT YEAR’S CLASS STRUCTURE! Today the children of our school discovered what teachers 

and classrooms they will be in next year, to applause, cheers and excitement! For your information, next 

year’s structure is printed below: 

Current year 2022-2023  

Will go 

to: 

 

Next year 2023-2024 

Reception (Robins) Miss Knight Year 1 (Penguins) Miss Williams 

Year 1 (Parrots) Miss Williams Year 2 (Puffins) Miss Fudge 

Year 2 (Puffins) Miss Fudge Year 3 (Swallows) Miss Stannard 

Year 2 (Penguins) Miss Aksu Year 3 (Swans) Miss Hunt 

Year 3 (Swallows) Miss Champion Year 4 (Kites) Miss Azeem 

Year 3/4 (Swans) Miss Azeem Year 4/5 (Kestrels) Miss Champion 

Year 5 (Kestrels) Mrs Oldfield and Mrs 

Beringer 

Year 6 (Kingfishers) Mrs Oldfield and Mrs 

Beringer 

Here are the children enjoying an introductory afternoon with their new teachers in their new classrooms 

 
 

WEEK OF ADVENTURE: The children of Whitchurch have had an amazing week enjoying climbing, 

Frisbee golf, cricket and yoga! Our week ends with a triumphant crescendo: Ninja Warrior! 

  

  

 

SPORTS DAY: This year we welcome ALL parents and carers to our WHOLE SCHOOL sports day on 

the morning of Tuesday, July 11th. We look forward to this great event! 

 

FROZEN FRIDAY! 

The PTA will be selling 

ice lollies and cold 

drinks after school on 

Friday 14th July! 

Reward yourself after a 

great school report! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 4 SLEEPOVER: It’s been an action packed week when this doesn’t make the front page! Well 

done to all Year 4’s who enjoyed a barbecue, games, film and sleepover last Thursday! 

 
 

PTA BARBECUE: Or this! Thank you to everyone who attended, and everyone who helped organise, 

the PTA Summer Barbecue! Not only did we all have a great time, £1400 was raised in funds. This 

money goes towards subsidising events such as the climbing wall and Ninja Warrior. Thank you PTA. 

 
 

YEAR 1 and 3 JUDAISM VISIT: Thank you to our local Rabbi who visited our school. The children 

learned about Judaism, it’s meanings and practises, as part of our school’s RE scheme of work. 

 
 

DONATION IDEA: Lucas and Isabella have offered the great idea of 

‘The Alternative Teacher Gift’. This will be a financial donation directly  

to the school. Should you wish to make a donation for ‘maths instead 

of mugs’, please make cash donations directly to the office. Thank you. 

 

NINJA WARRIOR: Tomorrow the whole school embarks on our trip 

to Ninja Warrior! A reminder that children will need long sleeves and 

trousers/ leggings, alongside trainers, daps or plimsolls. 

Please be aware children will need to be in school on time, and will 

return within normal school hours. Please also provide your child with 

a water bottle. 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Well done this week’s leaners! 

 

 


